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Public Notice 
 

WILDER ROAD GEOTECHINCAL INVESTIGATION; JAN. 17 
 
The Department of Public Works has announced that drilling for a geotechnical investigation 
will be happening on Tuesday and Thursday, January 17 and 19, from 8:30am to 3:30pm on 
Wilder Road between Uhaloa Road and Puainako Street.  
 
One lane closures or shifts are anticipated. 
 

  
### 

  
  
MEDIA CONTACT: 
Cyrus A.K. Johnasen  
Public Information Officer 
County of Hawaiʻi  
Office of the Mayor  
cyrus.johnasen@hawaiicounty.gov 
808.345.9434 
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